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For when he spoke,
the world began!

PSALM 33:9



MS/HS Devo – September 12 - 6:00-8:00 -  Frieslands'

Summit Groups – Started September 1. Join us every
Wednesday! Bring dinner around 6:30. Class starts at
7:00. 

MS/HS Girls Devos for 2021/2022  –  9/13, 10/18,
11/8, 12/13, 1/10, 2/7, 3/21, 4/11, 5/9 - Check emails
for opportunities to volunteer! 

MS/HS Fall Retreat - October 22-24 - Mark your
calendars. Registration will open later.

Devo hosts/chaperones needed - Please check with
Shannon for dates you can serve! 

YOUTH

Baby Blessing and Nursery Orientation - September 19 -
Pictures due to Shannon no later than September 7

Father/Son Fishing - September 25

Trunk-or-Treat  - October 31 

Fall Fun at the Farm  - Saturday, October 9 - 10:30
a.m.-12:30 p.m. - Blase Family Farm in Rockwall - $5 per
family - Scan the QR Code below for more information and to
register.

CHILDREN



WELCOME
David Hill - 302 Newsom Road, Mesquite, TX 75149

Terry and Karen Roe - 800 Carroll Drive, Garland, TX 75041

BIRTH
Congratulations to Suzan Mills on the birth of her
granddaughter, Rose Laurie Flowers, who was born
on August 26 to Makayla & James Flowers. Proud
relatives include big brother, J.E; and great-
grandmother, Gloria Little.

Congratulations to Stacy and Becky Stewart on the
birth of their great-granddaughter, Penelope Violet,
who was born on August 17 to Hannah Stewart and
William Cowan.

SHOWER
Baby Shower honoring Meredith and Joseph
Burnam - Sunday, September 19 - 2:30-4:30 p.m. -
Home of Denell Dennis -  6301 Sunningdale Dr.,
Garland - Registries: Amazon -  Meredith is the
daughter of former members Neal and Melanie
Hunter. Joseph is the son of Paul and Julie Burnam.

mailto:suzmills@verizon.net
mailto:gelittle7@yahoo.com
mailto:sstewart@4wayinvestments.com
mailto:munnersof8@gmail.com


OUR SYMPATHY IS EXTENDED TO
Mateo Flores and his family on the death of his
father.

Denise Rodriguez, Joe and Alicia Velez and their
family on the death of Denise’s husband and Joe and
Alicia’s son-in-law, Larry Rodriguez, who passed
away on August 29.

Ladies Bible Class - Jesus and Women - Registration:
is open through September 12. - Family Center -
After Worship - Please plan to join us for this in-
person study! The Kick-off Luncheon will be
September 15 at 10:00 a.m.

Christian Care will conduct and sponsor a class at
Saturn Road on Wednesday nights in September.
The dates, topics, and speakers are listed in the
attached bulletin supplement.

Blood Drive - Sunday, September 12 - 8:30 a.m. to
12:30 p.m. - Call Stephanie in the office or sign up
using the link on our website.

ANNOUNCEMENTS

mailto:Rodriguez5699@yahoo.com
mailto:acvelez43@gmail.com
mailto:acvelez44@gmail.com
mailto:acvelez44@gmail.com
mailto:buenolu07@gmail.com
mailto:buenolu07@gmail.com
mailto:buenolu07@gmail.com
mailto:buenolu07@gmail.com


In person
Online

Weekly Budget Amount
Contribution
YTD Average Contribution
Attendance

1 Come, let us sing to the Lord!
    Let us shout joyfully to the Rock of our salvation.
2 Let us come to him with thanksgiving.
    Let us sing psalms of praise to him.
3 For the Lord is a great God,
    a great King above all gods.

 
Psalm 95:1-3

Psalm 33 
Hebrews 13:15
John 4: 23-24

KEY SCRIPTURES:

THEME SCRIPTURE:

LAST WEEK
$40,000

39,337
36,408

 
703
268

________________________________________________________________________________





      Sept 1- Senior Living 101 Panel- Stephanie Paul,            

      Sept 8- Advance Directives and related topics - Tiffany Marshall

      Sept 15- Hospice related topics- Danny Mack

      Sept 22- Caregiver Stress- Danny Mack

      Sept 29- Dementia-related topics- Mary Poole

             Randy Richey, and Kristen Mazza

WEDNESDAY NIGHTS IN SEPTEMBER
Room 209



To the Members of the Saturn Road Chruch of Christ,

I would like to thank you and those who sent cards of
condolences at the time of my bereavement of my
wife, Debra L. Bronston.

Yours with love,
Robert E. Bronston Sr.

Beloved Church Family,

Your kindness and concern are amazing. Thank you for
your cards, emails, texts, calls, sweet treats, and words
of comfort in passing. We are awe-inspired and
overwhelmed by your love! Thank you especially for the
love you've poured on my dad in his grief of the loss of
his wife and my stepmom. Your kindness is helping
carry him through this tough time. He thanks you so
much. 

We love you!
Robert Bronston Jr. and family

Thank You





SR SUNDAY ADULT CLASSES

STUDY OF JOSHUA               ROOM 145               RICHARD DICKSON             

HOLY SPIRIT                              ROOM 142 N          NORM CLOTHIER

CORE VALUES                      CYP ROOM           JACK KELLY

DISCIPLESHIP  IN  AN                  AUDITORIUM           GARY BINGHAM
INSTANT SOCIETY                       

YOUNG  MARRIEDS                     ROOM 142 S               MATT BRYAN

GROWING OUR FAITH        ROOM 204             BRANDON GEORGE            



WEDNESDAY ADULT CLASSESSR
JESUS AND WOMEN ROOM 142 N TAMA BARNES /

MEREDITH GROTTI
BAND OF BROTHERS ROOM 205 JERRY GALLOWAY

ECCLESIASTES AUDITORIUM LARRY MARSHALL

YOUNG PROFS CYP ROOM JACK KELLY

CCC - SENIOR LIVING ROOM 209 VARIOUS







FriendSpeak is a ministry that helps our international neighbors improve their 
English while studying one-to-one with an American friend!  Come and find out 
how you can participate in this exciting way to share your friendship and faith! 

FFOORR  MMOORREE  IINNFFOORRMMAATTIIOONN,,  CCOONNTTAACCTT  WWAANNDDAA  HHOOWWEELLLL  AATT  
332255--551188--77009955

In the face of dramatically changing demographics 
as the world arrives in our neighborhoods,  

churches have an opportunity like never before to 
reach the world with the Good News of Jesus! 



"Come to me, all you who are weary and burdened, and I will give you rest. Take my yoke 
upon you and learn from me, for I am gentle and humble in heart, and you will find rest for 

your souls. For my yoke is easy and my burden is light.”  Matthew 11:28-30
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